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The news that we suspected, but hoped would not happen, landed yesterday. 
 
The Court has granted permission for a Judicial Review to be held to consider the 
decision to register the Land at Stoke Lodge Parkland as a TVG. 
 
The date of hearing is yet to be confirmed but we must submit our detailed grounds 
of opposition to the claims submitted on behalf of Cotham by 15th June.  
 
The good news is that due to the generosity of the community we are able to instruct 
DAC Beachcrofts to continue with the preparation of our court papers and to arrange 
our representation at the hearing. Without your support we would not have been able 
to play a full part in the proceedings and I thank all those who have contributed to 
date. 
 
If anyone was holding back until the decision to hold a JR was confirmed then any 
further donations would be most welcome and I repeat that any unused funds will be 
returned on a pro rata basis.  
 
The donation details remain as either directly to Sue Mayer at 68a Coombe Lane, 
Bristol, BS9 2AY or by payment by electronic transfer to: - Lloyds Bank plc, Sort 
code: 30-99-38, A/c no: 35688368.  
 
To enable us to return your share of any unused money we also need you to provide 
your name and address either together with any donation by cheque or if making an 
electronic transfer by sending an e-mail to stokelodgetvg@yahoo.com with your 
details. 
 
Obviously things will get a bit hectic over the next four weeks but we will keep you 
informed once our papers have been submitted and when the Hearing date is 
confirmed. Helpfully the hearing will be in Bristol so hopefully we can fill the visitor’s 
gallery. 
 
“Once more into the fray” 
 
Kind regards 
 
David Mayer 
Save Stoke Lodge Parkland 
stokelodgetvg@yahoo.com 
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